
January 21, 2021 
 

CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Urbana City Board of Education 
that was scheduled for Tuesday, February 16, 2021, has been rescheduled to Thursday, 
February 18, 2021.  The time of the meeting will be 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at 
Urbana Elementary and Junior High, 1673 S US Hwy 68, Urbana, OH 43078. 
      
 
                  
       Amanda Hildebrand 
            Treasurer 
 
 
                 
 


